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A Glance at This Week
· On Thursday morning we will be cleaning out our classroom, cubbies, lockers, etc. Please make sure your child has his/her backpack and possibly an extra bag for supplies.

· On Thursday afternoon we will be having a “field day” outside (weather permitting). Please make sure your child is dressed for the weather and has a water bottle. You may also want to send a hat and sunscreen since we will be outside all afternoon and at this point it looks like it will be sunny.

Last Day of School
· This Friday, the last day of school, is an early out. As long as the weather is nice, we will be having the closing service at St. John at 12:30. There will be NO buses that day and NO KFJ, so please pick up your child following the service.
· Please do not send your child’s backpack. There will be nothing to send home since we will have already cleaned out lockers, etc. This makes one less thing to carry to church or forget at school. 😊
· Your child WILL NOT need a lunch or drink this day because we have a parent providing pizza and another providing fruit and veggies.







End of the Year Notes
First, let me say THANK YOU to each and every one of you - parents and students. This has been an amazing year for me and I could not be more blessed by the kindness and support I have received. I will miss each one of these special students as they move on to 5th grade.

Reading
We will be doing a few activities to review the skills we’ve learned this year and do a few fun readers’ theaters at the students’ request. 😊

Math
We will be playing some math games and doing some reviewing this week. There will be no math lessons this week.
All corrections are due on Thursday!

Social Studies & Science
We will re-cap our study of the United States, playing some games to review our states and capitals and the things we have learned so far.
We will be doing a science experiment one day this week.

***Graded science projects will go home on Thursday if I am finished with everyone; if not, they will be available with your child’s report card.***

Religion
· There is NO CHAPEL this week on Wednesday because of the closing service on Friday.
· In class, we will be learning about Paul’s shipwreck and Paul and Timothy.

Spelling
There is no spelling list this week because it’s the last week of school.

Memory Work
For Tuesday:
Psalm 121:1-2
I lift up my eyes to the hills. From where does my help come?
My help comes from the Lord, who made heaven and earth.

There is no memory work on Friday because it’s the last day of school.

Red Folders 
Your child’s graded papers from last week will be in his/her red folder along with any classroom and office announcements. Please take time to look through these with your child.

Atkins Food Pantry
Summer is almost here and the Atkins food pantry needs your help! Children are home for the summer and are not receiving breakfast or lunch at school. The needs are greater over the summer and you have a chance to help! We are looking to fill Mrs. Voss’ grocery cart that is by the front doors as many times as possible! Please remember that food items need to be non-perishable and the expiration dates cannot have passed.




Have a blessed summer!
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